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Canada would like to add its voice to those who have already expressed concern about the 
judicial process which has resulted in the imposition of lengthy prison sentences on 15 
persons this week in connection with the Andijan events. 

We will continue to follow the situation in Uzbekistan closely and revert to this issue, as 
appropriate. 
  
  
 

 

PC.DEL/1176/05  
18 November 2005  
 
ENGLISH only 


